
Thank you for allowing me sponsor testimony for SB311.  
 

I believe Governor DeWine and the ODH have violated our Constitutional rights with never 
ending mandates.  We have been adversely affected by the current restrictions.  My 
husband and I now own 2 small restaurants, was 3 before Dewine's first shut down, that will 
not make it through another run of mandates/shut down.   We are not alone.  Even without a 
shutdown just the unconstitutional mandates are enough to force a lot of company's out of 
business.  He is causing a mass panic which is making people not patronize their local 
business's.   
 

I fully support SB311.  This must stop.  Ohioans need your help.  One person should never 
have this much power without going through the legislative process.    
 

Thank you 

Bobbie Riffe 

 


